
From: j Stevens  
Sent: Wednesday, September 8, 2021 10:42 AM 
To: Michael Quint <mquint@mckinneytexas.org> 
Cc: Paul Grimes <pgrimes@mckinneytexas.org>; citycouncil@mckinneytexas.org 
Subject: Martin Marietta Operation Route 5 
  

EXTERNAL SENDER ALERT: CAUTION: This message is marked as an EXTERNAL EMAIL! Be cautious of links and attachments! 
  

This plant had a closing date of April. but you said due to the lawsuit file by the company 
nothing was being done nor would anything occur to curtail or stop the operation. 
We are now 5 months into the timeline that should have ended their operations. Can you 
provide me with what if any contact with the company or actions the city has taken to move the 
process along to end their operations? 
  
We would also voice our objections to the new concrete operations   21-0087Z  “PD” - Planned 
Development District, Generally to Allow for Industrial Uses, Located on the East Side of County 
Road 317 and Approximately 2,000 Feet South of Harry McKillop Boulevard. 
  
Dotti Stevens 
2421 Dog Leg Trail 
McKinney  
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